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September 9, 1959

Skelly Oil Company

P.O. Box 1650

Tulsa 2, Oklahoma

Attention: Mr. George W. Selinger
Gentlemen:

' Reference is made to your letter dated September 4, 1059, re-
garding the forthcoming hearings on the Gary and Sand River Fields in
Morgan County, Colorado.

This letter will acknowledge receipt of your recommendations,
which recommendations will be read at the hearings September 15, 1959.
The maps you attached to said letter will be presented at the hearings as
Skelly Oil Company exhibits.

r ' As far as I have been able to determine, there are no conflicts
' with the area you are recommending for deletion. -

Thank you very much for your prompt reply.
Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

A. J. Jersin, Director
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